

Dear Friends,

Welcome back!! I hope that you had a fun and refreshing Spring Break and are now ready to hit the ground running for the remaining 8 weeks of the semester!!

As a reminder, we have a prayer and praise report line available to all staff, faculty, and students and we would love to join with you in prayer! Feel free to email us at CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or text us at 206.286.4656.

This Week in Chapel

Pursuit | Tonight at 9:00PM we have Crossing Worship leading us; pre-service prayer will kick-off at 8:30.

Wednesday | We will hear from all of our NUSG Candidates.

Friday | It will be a Northwest Friday, an opportunity to take communion, and I will be speaking.

Scripture Focus of the Week

"I sought the Lord, and he answered me; he delivered me from all my fears." Psalm 34:4

NUMA Applications

Applications are due to the Campus Ministries office this Friday and interviews will happen the next week. If you have any questions, email CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or connect with a current NUMA student.

Choralons Recording

Every year, Choralons records a new project that releases in the Fall. This year, Choralons will be recording a live project but need your help! Monday, March 24 we will be on a one-chapel schedule to have our Choralons Live Recording during our 10:40 Chapel. Then instead of Pursuit that night, invite your friends and family as they perform their entire set for a second Live Recording starting at 7PM. You do not want to miss this!!

Embargo Events

We have the honor of hosting a woman who has come out of the sex industry and gone through the Genesis Project program on campus on Tuesday, March 25th at 7 pm in Millard 101. You will be able to hear her powerful story and then

on March 29th, everyone will meet in Perks Lounge at 1 pm to volunteer for the Genesis Project in SeaTac. Plan to be back to NU around 7 and bring a few dollars for dinner on the way.

Offering

Wednesday before break we brought in \$253 bringing our total this semester to \$2556. We have \$4444 left towards our \$7000 semester goal. If you would like to give towards our goal, we have an online giving option available as well at https://apply.northwestu.edu/give/students-in-service/. This is a great opportunity for you to give if you are unable to be in chapel, or if you aren't one to carry cash!

Have a great week! Pastor Phil